From: Rivers, Samuel
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 5:12 PM
To: Jackson, Doretha
Subject: ComEd Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

 

Alderman Foulkes and I received these gifts during Friday’s,  ComEd Chicago Training Center Ribbon Cutting Ceremony. 

The notebooks will be raffled off at Saturday’s 16th Ward Community Ward Meeting. The paper weight will be for the office, for all guest to enjoy.

 

 

 

 

 

Sam Rivers

16th Ward Alderman Foulkes Office

1504 W. 63rd St.

